
 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid 19 - Visitor Information 

 

Please do not visit the school: 

• if you have any of the symptoms of Covid – 19:  a new continuous cough, a 

temperature of 37.8C or above, a loss or change to your sense of taste or smell.   

• If have had symptoms of Covid -19 in the last 10 days and have not yet received a test 

result, even if you are feeling better. 

• Have received a positive test result within the last 10 days, even if you are 

asymptomatic. 

• A member of your household has, or has had, symptoms of Covid-19 and has not yet 

received a test result.  

• You are required to self-isolate for any reason in accordance with Government 

guidelines.   

 

When visiting the school please adhere to these guidelines: 

• Please wait outside if there is more than one person in the main reception area. 

• Please sanitise or wash your hands on arrival and before leaving.  

• Please wear a face covering whilst in the building, unless you are medically exempt.  

• You will be asked to complete a visitor record for test and trace purposes. This 

information will be shredded after 21 days.  

• You are asked to wear visitor ID on site in the usual way.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation in adhering to the measures we have put in place to keep 

the school community safe.   

 

Helen Smith  

 

Headteacher 

November 2020  


